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Mr. Patrick Ryan 

On behalf of Ballyfaskin Enterprises Ltd 
 
 
 

02 November 2023      Reg. No.: P0915-02 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Ballyfaskin Enterprises Ltd for an installation located at 

Ballyfauskeen, Ballylanders, County Limerick. 

 

Mr. Ryan, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 08 September 2023 requesting information in respect of your 

licence review application and to the email from Mr. Con Curtin of Curtin Agricultural 

Consultants Ltd. requesting a four-week extension to the deadline to submit all outstanding 

information to the Agency.  

 
Please be advised that the Agency agrees to your request for an extension. You are required 

to provide the outstanding information by 01 December 2023. 

 

Your response to this request, and any further correspondence relating to this request, is to 

be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this portal is available on the EPA website 

at IE Licence application guidance | Environmental Protection Agency (epa.ie). 
 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Linda Cahill 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


